

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR CITY OF SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS

Misty Buscher Mayor

SPRINGFIELD, IL—Beginning Tuesday, October 29, 2024, the City of Springfield will resume showing individuals during the public comment section of City Council and Committee meetings. This decision follows a temporary change in displaying audience members to address concerns regarding the unauthorized recording and sharing of meeting content.

The televised production of public meetings is provided as a courtesy for those who cannot attend our meetings. It is broadcast on Channel 18 and YouTube, with closed captioning available on both platforms. These broadcasts are the intellectual property of the City of Springfield, and reproduction or distribution of this content without the express consent of the City of Springfield is strictly prohibited.

For more information on the rules and procedures governing City Council and Committee meetings, please visit the City Clerk's website at:

https://cityclerk.springfield.il.us/Government/RulesAndProcedures.aspx